
Creative Caterpillars - Year 1/2- Miss Durban: Autumn 2
We have been busy this term learning all about the human 

body in science, how to build a structure out of cardboard and 

tasting couscous salads in DT as well as some photography in 

Computing!

ENGLISH

In English we have been reading 

George and the Dragon by 

Wormell and have learnt how to 

use repetition, onomatopoeia and 

expanded noun phrases to create 

some incredible descriptive 

writing!

MATHS
In maths we have been using part whole models, tens 

frames and double sided counters to help us complete 

addition and subtraction problems. 

SCIENCE 
In science this term we have been exploring life 

processes. We have learnt all about life cycles of 

different animals including metamorphosis. We 

have also learnt about what humans need to 

survive and be healthy and why hygiene and 

soap is important with some fun experiments!

REMINDERS
Please make sure all of your children clothing is named. 

Please ensure that your child has a pair of named wellies in school for any rainy break times and outdoor learning!

COMING UP
Our Christmas performance ‘The 

Little Fir Tree’ is coming up! 

Please make sure children bring 

in their costumes in named bags 

ready for the performance. The 

children will be making their own 

headbands to add to their outfit 

at school. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY
● 13th Dec: KS1 Performance 

(9.15am & 2.30pm)
● 15th Dec: Choir at St Mary’s 

Care Home PM (singing club 
only)

● 18th Dec: Christmas dinner, 
Christmas jumper day & 
Online Robin Hood Panto

● 20th Dec:  Break up for 
holidays!


